
 

KCOM Commercial in Confidence 

 

 

Proposed Change to KCOM Reference Offer for the 

Provision of Leased Lines and Ethernet Services 

 

Further to the notice issued on 20 September and the subsequent feedback sessions held on 

Thursday 5 October and Thursday 26 October, we now write to inform you of our intent to 

adopt the proposed changes to the KCOM Reference Offer for the Provision of Leased Lines 

and Ethernet Services. We confirm we received no responses to the proposed changes at 

either of the organised feedback calls, nor have we received any other contact in relation to 

the proposed changes.  

We will therefore be circulating a finalised version of the updated Reference Offer. We ask 

that you sign and return this, which we will hold for the remainder of the review period. On the 

first working day of January, we will countersign and formally complete the updated Reference 

Offers making them legally effective. 

Should any queries arise prior to the countersigning of the updated Reference Offers, please 

direct them to Jody.Horth@kcom.com. 
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